
The Parker

Homestead Exterior 

Classic Exterior Smart Style Exterior Farmhouse Exterior

2,011 Sq Ft  •  3 Bedroom  •  2½ Bath  •  Two-Story

More details at WayneHomes.com
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The Parker 2,011 Sq Ft  •  3 Bedroom  •  2½ Bath  •  Two-Story

6  With walk-in closets of 
their own, secondary-bedroom 
occupants won’t feel like 
second-class citizens. 

1  A spacious great room 
lets the party flow smoothly 
to and from the dining area 
and kitchen.

2  The walk-in kitchen pantry 
is a must for busy (a.k.a. 
hungry) families.

4  The owner’s suite is almost 
the biggest space in the house. 
As it should be. And you can 
add a door that opens right 
onto a back porch.

5  The laundry room is 
located close to the owner’s 
suite, making it easy to keep 
dirty clothes from piling up 
on the floor of your walk-in 
closet. Well, easy-er.

3  Hmm, what to do with the 
flex space? Whatever you like.
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Room dimensions may vary. Prices, availability, and specifications may change without notice.


